
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY PETE WILSON, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET

P.O. BOX 942732
SACRAMENTO, CA 94234 7320

May 6, 1992

Letter No.: 92-31TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Specialists/Liaisons

SUBJECT: SYSTEM FOR RESTRICTING CARDS AS A RESULT OF A TRANSFER OF PROPERTY

The purpose of this memo is to advise you that the system for issuing 
restricted cards as a result of disqualifying transfer of property has once 
again been delayed. The system capabilities were to be in place on June 1, 
1992. The new projected date that the system will be able to accept the 
restricted codes is now August 1, 1992. Counties will be notified no later 
than July, whether, August 1 is still an accurate implementation date.

If you have any questions on this issue, please call Sharyl Shanen-Raya at 
(916) 657-2942.

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch
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Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


